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22nd January 2013
FROM GRACE MUSAU 
TO SPONSOR EDDA BJORG SIGURDARDOTTIR
Dear Sponsor Edda,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you happy New Year! 2013 is still young.
I want to thank you for Grace’s school fees and Christmas gift , she was very happy and she told me she need smart dolls she has been admiring. She was very beautiful in her new dress. 
Grace who is a friend to Marion took a picture after Christmas dinner. Grace has joined her new class and I have bought her new textbooks, exercise books and school uniform. 

Grace is well in health and have started her new lessons in her new class. 

Thank you for your sponsorship. 
Regards,
Lucy Odipo.

